
Spaces for whānau

Ongoing whānau
involvement is
important for supporting
students’ learning.

Engage whānau by having spaces they can access in the school – for
example, a whānau room where families can meet with teachers,
wait for their children, have a cup of tea or coffee, and access the
internet.
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